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November 14, 2012 
 
 
 
Joshua D. Smith 
312 Riverdale Road 
Serverna Park, MD  21146 
 
 
Dear Joshua:  
 
Congratulations!  You have been granted conditional admission to the 
University of Fairfax, Master of Science in Information Security Management 
(MSISIM) with a specialization in Information Security Engineering (ISE) 
degree program.  As part of this degree program you have elected to also be 
enrolled in the University of Fairfax Graduate Certificate Programs: 
Cybersecurity Best Practices, Information Security Professional Practices 
(ISPP) and Information Security Enterprise (ISEN).  
 
You will receive formal admission as soon as we have received an official 
transcript sent directly from the school that awarded your master’s degree.  
 
We look forward to having you as a student and are pleased that you have 
chosen the University of Fairfax for your graduate studies in Information 
Security.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. I am 
available to assist you at any time during your program. 
 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Jo-Anne King 
Vice President 
Admissions and Marketing 
703.790.3203 
jking@ufairfax.edu  
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